
 
 

 
Dear Camp Parents and Guardians, 

We have spent several weeks praying and monitoring the information from public health 

officials and governing agencies.  After speaking to those who have been involved in our 
past summer camps and sifting through all the news, we have concluded that it would be 

too risky to run the Camp this year.  There are just too many unknowns about our current 

situation.  This was not an easy decision but we feel that we cannot run the Camp 

effectively without compromising the health of our campers, staff, and their families. 

However, all is not lost for the summer!  We are working out the logistics to run Summer 
Kickoff (formerly Vacation Bible School) online.    

We are also exploring ways to provide you with academic resources for your children.  
Please let us know how we can help in this area.  Finally, families who have registered 

with us will be fully refunded. 

We will greatly miss seeing you and your children this summer but please know that your 
families are in our prayers.   

 

Blessings, 

Carol Tom 
Children’s Minister 
 

  

 

 

 


